
Matariki 2025
What a special way to celebrate Matariki! Our school came

together on Friday, June 19th, to honour the Māori New Year.
We started with a powerful early morning gathering,

acknowledging the Matariki star cluster with our own fire pits.
After a heartfelt karakia, our senior kapa haka group gave an
incredible performance that filled the morning with beautiful
waiata. The celebration continued throughout the day with a
delicious shared breakfast and students participating in a

variety of Matariki activities. It was so wonderful to see so
many parents and community members join us, not just to

celebrate, but to help promote this important tradition within
our community. Also a big thank you to our Tū Rangatira. 


